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D-05-19-04  

Date:  May 9, 2019 

Bulletin: All CVR ERT Participants 

From: Business Licensing and Consumer Services 

RE:  West Virginia Reciprocity 

 

The MDOT MVA is pleased to announce that the State of Maryland has entered 

into a reciprocity agreement with the State of West Virginia to allow electronic 

registration and titling transactions (ERT).   

 

Currently, the State of West Virginia allows ERT service with Computerized 

Vehicle Registration (CVR).  If you would like to participate in reciprocity with 

the State of West Virginia, please contact your local CVR representative to begin 

the process.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

******* 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (410) 787-2950 or 

email at mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov. 
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